
Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

Be sure to save the date for the 
last two LaSalle Night Markets of 
the season: August 27 at the 
LaSalle Civic Centre and 
September 24 at the Event 
Centre, 970 Front Road. There will 
be artisan, food and craft vendor 
booths from 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm. 
Stay tuned for upcoming live 
performances and entertainment 
at these events that are held rain 
or shine!  
www.lasalle.ca/markets  
 
Last Call Before Fall 

Mark your calendars for 
September 8 and 9 to join us at 
the Event Centre, 970 Front Road, 
for Last Call Before Fall. This event 
offers a delightful sampling of 
local wines, premium spirits, and 
craft beers from across our region. 
Tickets are at $20.00 per night 
and are limited, so save your spot 
by purchasing them in advance at 
www.lasalletickets.ca. 
 

Tax Due Date 

The deadline for the second 
installment of the final property 

tax payment is quickly 
approaching. This payment is due 
on Friday, August 25. For 
questions or assistance, please 
reach out to our Finance 
Department. Many payment 
options are available and can be 
found on our website at 
www.lasalle.ca/taxes  
 
 

Fall Program Registration 

Secure your spot by registering in 
our upcoming Vollmer Complex 
fall programs. Starting on 
Monday, August 14, priority 
registration opens, offering you 
the chance to enroll in swimming 
lessons, fitness and aquatic 
classes, and many engaging 
community programs. Remember, 
a nominal non-refundable fee of 
$5.00 applies to each program. If 
you miss the priority window, 
don't worry – regular registration 
opens on Monday, August 21. 
www.lasalleactive.ca 
 

LaSalle Transit  
Are you interested in more 
information about the LaSalle 
Transit service? The bus service 

operates one bus Monday to 
Friday from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, 
and a second bus during the peak 
morning and afternoon hours. 
There is one bus operating on 
Saturday from 7:00 am to 7:00 
pm. www.lasalle.ca/transit 

 

LaSalle Council Meetings 
The Regular Meeting of LaSalle 
Council on August 22, has been 
cancelled. The next meeting will 
now take place on Tuesday, 
September 12. Join us in person or 
watch along on the Town’s 
YouTube channel.  
 

Stay Connected  
The best way to stay up-to-date 
with news from the Town of 
LaSalle is to subscribe to the News 
page on the Town’s website. To 
receive emails with news as soon 
as it is posted to our website visit 
www.lasalle.ca/news 

 

 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 

August 11, 2023 
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